
Yesterday, the CUPE Centralized bargaining team responded to Premier
Higgs’ letter of October 19th. 

This afternoon, the government agreed to return to the bargaining table
with the union, with the aid of a mediator on Sunday, October 24th at 
1 pm. We are hopeful that these conversations will be productive.

Standby for further information.

In solidarity, 

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team
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